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Parents, siblings and relatives were invited to 
“Swing Into Elon” for a weekend of fun with their 
student Oct. 1-3. On page 12, clockwise from  
below: Tailgating at Saturday’s football game; 
Elon running back Steven Ferguson (#6) runs the 
ball during the football game versus the 
University of New Haven Chargers at Burlington 
Memorial Stadium; family members take a stroll 
around campus; the Elon SuperFans show their 
support at the football game, which Elon won 20- 
16. On page 13, clockwise from top left: A boy 
salutes the flag at the football game; Elon 
Ambassador Kelly Allen chats with a parent; 
visitors to President Leo Lambert’s house enjoy 
conversation and a light breakfast during College 
Coffee at Maynard House Sunday morning; Elon 
running back Daren Bethea (#28) takes control of 
the ball during the football game; fam ilies enjoy 
the Swing Dinner and Dance on Saturday night; 
family members peruse the pastries at College 
Coffee at the President’s House Sunday.
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